
 
 
 
 
 
 
24h June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

What a busy week this has been! We hope you enjoy hearing about some of the things that have 
been going on in school and that you find the information useful. 
 
Transition 
 
It is that time of year when we start looking ahead to the new academic year. By now you will all 
have seen the email with regards to staffing next year. As a reminder, please see the details shown 
below. 
 

 
 
On Wednesday 6th July, we will be welcoming our new Reception children in for a stay and play 
session and all our current pupils will be going to spend the morning with their new Teachers and 
Teaching Assistants in their new classroom to take part in some ‘getting to know you’ activities. 
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Year 5 Geography Field Trip 
 
On Thursday afternoon, Year 5 investigated answers to 'Why 

the population of 
Erdington has 
drastically increased 
over the last 150 
years'. Year 5, prior to 
this day, planned a 
question to help 
understand the 
residence of 
Erdington's reasons for 
living in the local area. The children walked down Marsh 
Lane respectfully asking members of the public and 
recording this information. Their aim is to evaluate the 
results gathered to reflect on our question next week. 

 
Year 1’s Trip to Tamworth Castle 
 
Year 1 had a great time at Tamworth Castle! We learnt all about the 
armour a knight would have worn and even got to try some of it on! We 
helped the Lady of the castle set the table for her banquet. We climbed 
to the very top of the tower and explored the rest of the castle! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 2 Enjoy a special visitor 
 
Nurse Joe came in to enhance the children’s knowledge of our 
topic "The NHS has done an incredible job…So What?” Nurse 
Joe spoke to the children about his role as a theatre nurse and 

how much the NHS has 
changed. He discussed and 
the children shared all their 
knowledge of Mary Seacole 
and Florence Nightingale. 
He brought in some 
equipment for the children 
to explore, for example, a 
blood pressure reader, ECG 
monitor and a temperature 
probe. 
 
  
 
 
 

 
Summer Holiday Codes 
If you are entitled to benefits-related free school meals, and you would like a holiday activity code 
from ‘Bring It On Brum,’ please email the school office at enquiry@feathstn.bham.sch.uk  In the 
meantime, check out this website: www.bringitonbrum.co.uk  
 
Diary Dates 
 

Summer Term   

29.06.22 Y6 to Stratford-Upon-Avon 

06.07.22 Transition Day- with new class/Reception stay and play. 

07.07.22 Y6 to Drayton Manor 

11.07.22 End of Year Reports to Parents 

14.07.22 Parents evening 4 – 6pm  

20.07.22 EYFS Graduation Day! 
 

 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee,  
Headteacher 
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